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Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the Autumn Term - it is so lovely to see you all again. 

A big welcome to all the new  starters -

Ashley,Bethan,Charlie,Digby,Emily,Georgina,Harry,James,Jamie,Joey,Lena,Lukas,Max,Rafe,Rory, 

Sophie and Toby in Reception Class, Florence in Year 1 and Olive in Year2. We hope that they and 

their families will be very happy here at Broomhaugh.  We also welcome Janet Newton who has 

started working in Squirrels Club. 

We are also thrilled that Riding Mill Outdoor Pre School is finally here on the school site and 

welcome all the children and staff – Siobhan Stephenson ( Leader), Ange , Ruth Ball (Deputy) and 

Jenna Barker. 

There is a lot planned already for this term so please take note of these dates. Further information 

about activities will be sent out nearer the time. 

       SEPTEMBER 

Tuesday 4th School Reassembles 

Friday 7th Bishop John to visit school 

Swimming starts 

Monday 10th Years 3 & 4 Parents Curriculum Information Meeting 

3:15 

PE Coach – Year 3/4 – tag rugby 

Wednesday 12th Tennis Tom – Reception Year 1/2Years 1 & 2 Parents 

Curriculum Information Meeting 3:15 

Thursday 13th Reception Parents Curriculum Information Meeting 

3:15 

Thursday 13th Roald Dahl Day 

Friday 14th Walking Bus Commences 

Saturday 15th Preschool and Tennis Club Quiz Night 7:30pm  

In the Parish Hall 

See attached flier for further details! 

Monday 17th  After School Clubs Commence this week 

PE Coach - Years 1/2 - multi skills 

Tuesday 18th Fire Brigade to visit Year 1 & 2 

Friday 21st International Day of Peace 

Sunday 23rd  St James Harvest Festival  

Tuesday 25th  School Harvest Festival  -Harvest of the Sea/water 
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OCTOBER  

Monday 1st National Big Draw Activities begin  

Wednesday 3rd  Celebration of World Animal Day  

Thursday 4th National Poetry Day 

Tuesday 16th  World Food Day – Collecting for West Tynedale Food 

Bank 

Thursday 25th Parents Open Afternoon 3pm 

Break up for Half Term 

Friday 26th Teacher Training Day 

November  

Monday 5th Parent Consultation Week 

Trail of Poppies to be created by school for 

Remembrance Sunday 

Sunday 11th Remembrance Sunday 

Tuesday 13th World Kindness Day 

Wednesday 14th Year 4 Worship for parents 2:45pm 

Termly Governors Meeting 

Friday 16th  Children in Need 
Wednesday 21st – Tue 27th Road Safety Week 

Thursday 22nd  School Nurse in -Nasal Flu Sprays 

December  

Wednesday 12th  Crystal Conundrum Day (Maths) 

Monday 17th  Whole School Winter Walk 

Tuesday 18th  Nativity at St James Church 2:30pm & 5:30pm 

Wed 19th  Reception/Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 

Thursday 20th  Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party 
 

Visit By Bishop John 

We are lucky enough to have Bishop John Newcome (Bishop of Carlisle ) coming 

to see us on Friday morning. This is a chance for the children to find out about 

what a Bishop does and ask him some questions! 

 

PE  

This year we are employing a sports coach through the NCC Sports Partnership 

scheme to take PE with years 1/2/3/4. He will be working with the children in 

Years 1/2 and Years 3/4 on alternate weeks. When the children do not have PE 
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with Tony (the coach) they will be doing tennis with Tom for this half term on 

Wednesday afternoons. Reception will also be doing tennis with Tom! 

 

Curriculum Information Meetings  

Please try to attend these meetings as it gives you an insight about what your 

child will be learning and how, as well as giving you a chance to ask questions. 

 

Walking Bus  

Commences Friday 14th September, please see the timetable below for pick up 

times. 

08:20am  BROOMHAUGH SEAT 

 

08:30am  CORNER OF ‘WELLIE’ On Grass (Bobby’s Side) 

 

08:35am   MILLFIELD ROAD Just past Parish Hall 

 

08:40am  MEADOW PARK – Bottom of bank 
 

After School Clubs 

Commencing  Monday 17th September.  Letters will be sent out next week 

informing you of these. 

 

Message from Riding Mill Outdoor Preschool 

The Preschool committee have the opportunity to win a £250 grant from a local 

business community fund which will be put towards equipment for our fabulous 

new outdoor setting.  We would be really grateful if you could take 2 minutes to 

visit the website and vote for us!  Each person is allowed to vote 3 times. 

https://www.venatorcommunity.com/togetherfund/project/32/ 

 

You can also find out about the new preschool by visiting Broomhaugh First 

School’s website and clicking on the Riding Mill Preschool Tab 

www.broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk  

 

Please see below a flier regarding Riding Mill Tennis Club & Outdoor Pre 

School quiz Night! 

 

 

https://www.venatorcommunity.com/togetherfund/project/32/
http://www.broomhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk/
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